
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 7, 2017 11:46:51 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-08-17 1:02 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Greg Sawchuk

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear Premier Wynne
Hydro and all its affiliates need to be cleaned up from the inside out as rate increases only mask this
fact.  We were told no increases - what's happening?  Please do not raise the rates.  Thanks.

-- Attachment --
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